This month’s issue of The Sower
closely examines two issues: nitrates in
Nebraska's groundwater and the demise

of Centennial College at the University of

Nebraska-Lincoln.

On pages 2-5, Martha Stoddard ex-
plains the potential danger nitrate-
contaminated water poses to infants and
adults.

On pages 6-8, Kema Soderberg looks
at UNL's only experiment with alterna-
tive education.

Both stories were written in conjunc-
tion with the Depth Reporting class in
the UNL College of Journalism, taught by
Alfred Pagel.
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